BOARD MEETING MINUTES

FOR MAY 5, 2016
Attending trustees were Michael Fredrick-Martinez, Peg Stecky, and Phil DeLeo. 
Guests: Tom Timm and Rich Thompson 
Board Treasurer Michael called the meeting to order at 7:15.  

Without a quorum, there was no official action taken at this meeting. 

Michael offered to get copies made of the draft minutes of last year’s annual meeting and the agenda for our upcoming May 21st annual meeting.  Phil will bring copies of the renters’ key agreement form.

Michael agreed to chair the annual meeting if Mitch cannot be at the meeting.  She suggested she will restate that the board’s responsibilities only concern matters of the park, and not policing of our community.   
Tom Timm presented his idea of creating a stipend for board members, to be paid only after the board member has attended the current month’s meeting.  Tom feels this may be a way to get better board member participation at our meetings, to establish a quorum for accomplishing official business.  Board members decided to add this topic to the agenda for the annual meeting, and have a vote on the matter.     

The board discussed the feasibility of keeping the restrooms locked except for renters, and placing two port-a-potties (one pedestrian and one disabled) in the park for daily use.  This topic will also be added to the agenda topics for the annual meeting. 

The annual island-wide garage sale will be on June 4th and June 5th.      

Having no other island business to discuss, Michael adjourned the meeting at 7:52.
The next board meeting will be on June 2, 2016 at 7:00 p.m. 
See our meeting minutes at InletIslandPark.com.

Minutes respectfully submitted by:

Phil DeLeo
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